
Cory  Reynolds 
Dexter 
LD 234
Good morning Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and distinguished members 
of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee,
I am Cory Reynolds, a resident of Dexter, and I am writing to express my support for 
LD-234, "An Act to Eliminate Ranked Choice Voting". I firmly believe that our 
voting system should be straightforward and easy to understand, allowing us to hold 
our politicians accountable by voting for one person to represent us.
In my opinion, ranked-choice voting undermines the integrity of our elections and can
lead to confusion among voters. I urge you to consider the potential benefits of 
eliminating ranked-choice voting and moving towards a more transparent and 
accountable system.
Sincerely,
Cory Reynolds


